Page 1 of 1

Jeff Sucher

From: John Wainscott [jwainscott@fuse.net]
Sent:  Tuesday, February 17, 2009 9:06 PM
To: Jeff Sucher

Subject: Concerns
Chief Sucher,

From the Monday night council meeting and the blog on the article in the paper Tuesday I firmly believe that those on the “Kill the

Village” committee are very zealous in their beliefs. I’'m concerned for myself and my family that one may be too caught up in the
situation and may want some confrontation.

As village emails are public record, | want there to be some official record of my concerns.

If there’s a life threatening situation | will call 911, of course. But, in the event that someone will not leave my property when
politely asked, what measures can | take to help them leave? Is it legal to point a gun at them, brandish a shovel, etc. Or, would it
be more prudent to slam the door and call the municipal building?

As of Tuesday night I have had no contact with the other side. | hope they remain civil but | don’t expect it.

Thank you
John Wainscott

2/19/2009



